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UN SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT GOALS 

Product or Service Contribution to UN SDGs 
Key products and services and its contribution to sustainable development. 

Key Products 
and Services 

Societal Value / 
Contribution to UN 

SDGs 

Potential Negative 
Impact of 

Contribution 

Management 
Approach to 

Negative Impact 

 
Investment in 
stocks and capital 
market 
 

FHI’s investment in 
stocks contributes to 
SDG 9 by helping 
companies finance 
projects that will boost 
their operations. 

The lack of proper 
risk management 
may consequently 
result in negative 
impact to financed 
businesses and 
investments 
 

FHI closely monitors 
the various economic, 
political, and financial 
risks that my affect the 
Company. 

 
Fresh and healthy 
food and 
beverage 
 

FHI’s subsidiaries 
manufacture and serve 
fresh and healthy 
products which 
contribute to SDG 2 and 
3 by promoting good 
health and well-being. 

Mismanagement of 
fresh and healthy 
products may result 
to negative impacts 
in health upon 
consumption 

Subsidiaries make 
sure to serve products 
at its optimum state 
always. The 
companies also 
provide specific 
nutritional facts and 
proper product 
maintenance to 
ensure the quality of 
the products. 

 
Employment 
opportunities for 
all 
 

FHI and the group 
provide employment 
opportunities for all 
regardless of ethnicity, 
religion, gender, age, 
disability, educational 
attainment, and more 
which contribute to SDG 
10 by reducing 
inequality inequalities.  
 

Mismanagement of 
manpower composed 
of different 
background and 
personalities may 
result to labor 
concerns and 
negative operational 
implications. 

The Group ensures to 
properly manage its 
manpower through 
continuous training, 
employee 
engagements, and 
proper compensation 
packages. 

* None/Not Applicable is not an acceptable answer. For holding companies, the services and 

products of its subsidiaries may be disclosed.  

 


